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ANTITRUST COMPLIANCE STATEMENT ISSUED BY THE  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF DRAGADOS, S.A. 

 

Following the update and improvement of Dragados Group's Compliance Program, the Board 
of Directors of Dragados Group hereby DECLARES: 

That compliance with regulations and, in particular, observance of and respect for Spanish, EU 
and international antitrust regulations is one of the pillars on which Dragados Group as a whole 
and all its employees and collaborators base their daily work.  

That the members of this Board of Directors, as well as the entire senior management of 
Dragados, S.A. and its subsidiaries, are particularly committed to fostering a culture of 
regulatory compliance throughout Dragados Group, thus promoting free, fair and honest 
competition, based entirely on the merits of the work carried out daily by all members of the 
organization. 

That the company, well aware that for our Compliance Program to be successful, all members 
of the organization must be sensitized and trained, will ensure training that is adequate, 
continuous and adjusted to the degree of exposure to competition risks of the different groups 
that make up Dragados Group. Only thus can the same degree of commitment be consistently 
demanded from third parties with which the different companies of the Group interact. This 
Board understands the importance of raising awareness among the members of the organization 
about the values of free competition in order to ensure success of our Compliance Program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Madrid, June 21, 2021. 


